

Coast Region Operations Forest Management Leadership Team Status List

District	Co-chairs and contact information	Membership List (name and organization of company only)	Terms of Reference? (Y/N)	First Meeting? (Y/N)	Linkage to CRIT or OIF?	Issues tackled or to be tackled by FMLT.	Comments
DCK	Allan Johnsrude (MNRO), Brian Taylor (Fraser TSA Coop)	<ol style="list-style-type: none"> 1. John Pichugin, Teal Jones 2. John Gow, Lakeside Pacific 3. Matt Wealick, Ch-ih-i-Kway-uhk 4. Terry Sullivan, BCTS 5. Ed McWaters, EJM Forest Management 6. Jack Sweeten, MNRO Stewardship 7. Ralph Schroder, MNRO C&E 8. Doug Campbell, MNRO Tenures 9. Kim Allen, District of Mission 10. Len Feldes, MNRO Ops. Manger 11. Len Blackstock, Tamih 12. Cheryl Power, UBC Research Forest. 	Y Endorsed at Oct 27 th meeting	Y Next meeting scheduled for January 14 th .	Y Jack Sweeten CRIT, John Pichugin, OIF	<p>Recent topics of discussion</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Digital information • Public review process) • Open burning and smoke control issues • Professional due diligence 	Group researching development of workshop with the ABCFP to provide guidance on rationales used to support professional documents e.g. FSP's. Targeting February 2011 delivery.
DCR	Paul Nuttall (MNRO), Robin Modesto, (Interfor)	<ol style="list-style-type: none"> 1. Robin Modesto, Interfor 2. Ken Watkin, Interfor 3. Doug Meske, WFP 4. Pam Silver, MNRO 5. Kathryn Willis, BCTS 6. Gary Lawson, TimberWest 7. Erica McClaren, MOE 8. Nigel Ross, Woodlot Owner 9. Jim Thornton, Capacity Forest Management. 10. Shane Renouf, WFP 11. Dave Donald, MOE 12. Rory Annett, MNRO 	Y Principles discussed at Oct 21 st meeting. Action item to develop draft and finalize at January meeting.	Y First meeting held Oct 21 st . Next meeting scheduled for January 20 th .	Yes Rory Annett (OIF)	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • FN information sharing - Operation implications of Archaeological Overview Assessment • Implication of deer browse on silviculture obligations. • Strathcona TSR • IWMS budgets • UWR designations • Ungulate reforestation management issues • Access Management • Professional Reliance Survey discussion 	Group to include TSR updates, and ungulate reforestation management issues as standing agenda item for future meetings. Group considering field trip to view example road deactivation issues.

District	Co-chairs and contact information	Membership List (name and organization of company only)	Terms of Reference? (Y/N)	First Meeting? (Y/N)	Linkage to CRIT or OIF?	Issues tackled or to be tackled by FMLT.	Comments
DHG	n/a	n/a	n/a	n/a		n/a	Regional professional reliance model and development of FMLT structure introduced to DHG professionals during Sept 13 th ABCFP members discussion. District management team recognizes the challenge and importance of using professional reliance model. Region to work with appointed district staff to develop implementation plan. DMT discussed regional proposal to bring PR discussion to next all licensee meeting in November. The DMT wants to hold this discussion with all professionals working on the island (not just licensee representatives) and address public perceptions at the same time. Next all licensee meeting on the island (likely early February 2011) will be used to raise awareness of the issue. Structure and timing of detailed PR discussion to be determined.
DNI	Andrew Ashford (MNRO), Jon Flintoft (WFP)	1. Ryan Clark, Capacity Forest Management 2. Scott Mitchell, BCTS 3. David Mackay, Interfor 4. Ione Brown, Mill & Timber 5. Mike DesRochers, MNRO C&E 6. Vadim Stavrov, Lemare Lake Logging 7. Jennifer Barolet, MNRO Stewardship 8. Tom Cole, RichPly	Y Endorsed at Sept 16 th meeting.	Y Next meeting scheduled for January 18 th .	Yes Ryan Clark, CRIT	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Salvage • Log dump/heli-drop authorizations • Waste and Residue • RESULTS/ECASE Databases • Ocular Assessments Guidance • Cruising • Fire Hazard Assessment. 	Group is looking to improve linkage to OIF (distributing meeting minutes and OIF membership list). Group has completed development of FRPA Declared Area guidance document. Will be adding EBM discussion as standing agenda topic to future meetings and will invite EBM guest speaker to next meeting.
DSC	Brian Hawrys (MNRO), Stuart Glen (WFP)	1. Jeff Pollack (Interfor) 2. Alan Blattler (Interfor), 3. Brian Kyle (Weyerhaeuser) 4. Dave Marquis (A&A Trading) 5. Kerry Davies (BCTS) 6. Alan Shaw, MNRO (Tenures) 7. Tony Carroll, MNRO (C&E) 8. Gerard Nachtegale, MNRO (Stewardship)	N Draft TOR to be confirmed at next meeting.	Yes Oct 27 th . Next meeting scheduled for November 30 th .	Yes Dave Marquis (CRIT and OIF) Brian Kyle (CRIT sub-team and OIF).	TOR Prioritizing issues to be addressed that came from Professional Reliance all licensee workshop (19 different groupings).	Next meeting will be used to finalize TOR and initiate action on the top 5 priorities issues as identified by the team.

District	Co-chairs and contact information	Membership List (name and organization of company only)	Terms of Reference? (Y/N)	First Meeting? (Y/N)	Linkage to CRIT or OIF?	Issues tackled or to be tackled by FMLT.	Comments
DSI	Paul Knowles (MNRO), Bill Rosenburg (Interfor)	<ol style="list-style-type: none"> 1. Erin Badesso – Western Forest Products 2. Mark Carter – Teal Cedar Ltd 3. Pete Steeves – Steeves Consulting 4. Ernie deGeus – BCTS 5. Derek Drake – lisaak Forest Ltd 6. Calvin Ross, MNRO 7. Gilbert Richir, MNRO 8. Darren McConkey, MOE 9. Ken Matthews, Coulsons 	Y	Y Next meeting scheduled for November 19 th . Group is meeting bimonthly.	Y Pete Steeves OIF	First Nation Consultation IWMS Tracking (OGMS/WHA) Review IWMS 1 % Target Status with MOE Salvage Permits FN Cultural trees FUP TSA operating areas FSP Tracking System FSP Extensions	Last meeting was September 10 th . Calvin Ross co-chairing for Paul Knowles until January 2010. Nov 19 th meeting will be getting report out from working groups dealing with IWMS tracking and timber supply (charting) issues.
DSQ	Dave Southam (MNRO), Jeff Fisher, Hedberg and Associates.	<ol style="list-style-type: none"> 1. John Howe, JCH Consulting 2. Angus Hope, Canadian Overseas 3. Tom Cole, Richmond Plywood. 4. Mike Hedberg, Hedberg and Associates 5. Joanne Leo, MNRO 6. Chris McGourlick, Capacity Forest Management 7. Win Tewinkel, Woodlot Consultant 8. Terry Sullivan, BCTS 	N Will canvas group on need as part of first meeting	N Scheduled for November 23 rd .	Yes Angus Hope (CRIT) Jeff Fisher (CRIT)	First Meeting <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • TSR public discussion paper • Road safety Future agenda topics <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Spotted owl • Grizzly bear WHA • OGMA distribution 	First meeting delays due to district restructuring issues and to allow licensee to wrap up high elevation logging prior to first snow.